
 
 

 
7th February 2020 

 
 
 

 
 

VALENTINES DISCO (RECEPTION - YEAR 4 CHILDREN) 
 

The Valentines Disco is on Wednesday 12th February after school.  The disco costs £3.  If your child would like to go, 
please bring the money in an envelope marked with their name and Valentine’s Disco. 

 
MILKSHAKES 

Thank you everyone, so far we have raised £96 for Hospice Care!  The Milkshake Station will be open again this Friday in 
the Rainbow Room at break time.  We also have almond milk if your child has a milk allergy.  

50p for a milkshake or £1 for a milkshake and biscuit.  Twenty Five Alive is a great initiative for fundraising. 
 

 
 

YEARS 3 AND 4 GYMNASTICS 
Red Row have a gymnastics team going to Bothal Primary School on Thursday morning.  They are showcasing the 

routine they have been practicing.  Good luck!! 
 

YEAR 4 TAG RUGBY FESTIVAL  
Year 4 are off to the Newcastle Falcons ground in Kingston Park on Thursday afternoon.  The Falcons Academy kindly 

arranged this.  
 

 
 

● Please ensure your child’s uniform has their name inside 
● Please continue to bring your PE kit into school 

● Swimming is £3 per week 
● Lunch money is £10 per week  
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